
Department of Psychology and Student Council of Mata Sundri College 
for Women organized a session with Ms. Navdeep kaur  on 20th 
September, 2022. The event took place in the psychology lab (room no. 
326) from 12:00pm to 1:00 pm. Ms.Navdeep kaur, an alumni of Mata 
Sundri College, who has done a course in cross culture research 
methods form university of Otago, New Zealand, is currently pursuing 
her PHD. She Was invited to help the students in understanding the 
different cross cultural research methods.    
 

Ms. Navdeep talked about the different steps of research and how she 
herself conducted research, what steps she followed and what 
challenges she faced. She then highlighted the different cross-cultural 
comparisons used for research that she studied during the course and 
explained them a little. She shared her valuable experience during the 
course and motivated many young minds. The purpose of this session 
was to make students more familiar with the research methods.  And 
make them more comfortable with the subject of Research Methodology. 
She told about the eligibility criteria, duration, mode of program, 
pedagogy, curriculum and the outcomes of the program.  
 

A question answer round was held where the audience could interact 
and clear their doubts. The audience and the guest were thanked. More 
than 50 students were there in the session and it was a great success 
and was immensely helpful.  
 
The department of psychology is extremely thankful to her.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 


